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Dear Parents 

 

We had a great time supporting Sport Relief today. Everyone dressed up in sporty clothes and 

we all took part (teachers too) in a marathon exercise session in the hall, dancing to music 

with glowsticks! We raised about £75 which will be split between Sport Relief and Sarah, our 

sponsored child. 

 

Maddie in EYFS has found the last remaining Golden ticket and chose a Frozen book. 

 

Well done to these children for achieving a Merit certificate this week:    

YELLOW:  Evie   

      

GREEN: Lillie-May, Rubi, Felicity, Thomas 

 

BLUE: Toby, Caitlyn, Isla, Caprice, Joe, Jose 

 

INDIGO:  Lacey, Beatrice, Jorge, Corbie, Bertie 

 

VIOLET:  Rex, Dylan, Mia, Santiago 

 

Next week is the last week for entries to our Easter competition. The children can create an 

animal or a flower of any size, in any material, clearly labelled with the child’s name. The 

deadline for handing in entries is Wednesday 28th March. Mrs Dingley has kindly agreed to come 

and judge the entries. 

 

Please do join us for our Easter service, in church, on Tuesday 27th March at 9.15am. 

 

Knitted Easter chicks and bunnies (with a creme egg inside) are on sale, for £2.50. These are 

so gorgeous and a real Ardeley tradition. My thanks to Mrs Colman, Mrs Gray, Mrs jones, Mrs 

Cannon and Miss Shears for their knitting and stitching and to Mrs Phipson and Mrs Beale for 

organising the donations of the crème eggs. 

 

Please remember to keep popping into Waitrose, in Stevenage Old Town, during March. Every 

purchase, no matter how small, gets a green ‘chip coin’ to put in our charity box (if you say 

you are from our school they sometimes give you more coins!). 

 

This week we welcome Mr Vary as Site Manager and Mrs Koval, as After School Club leader, to 

the Ardeley staff.  

With kind regards, 

Mrs Connolly 



 
 

       

 

Spring Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 27 March 9.15am  Easter Service in church – all welcome 

 

Wednesday 28 March    Deadline for Easter competition 

 

Thursday 29 March  2.30pm  End of Spring Term 

 

 

 

                                                

 

 

Summer Diary Dates 

 

 
 
 
Tuesday 17 April     Term starts 

 


